
 

LODGE DEVOTION No. 723  

Consecrated on 20th August, 1952 
A. F. and A. Masons of Victoria 

Worshipful Master: WBro Damien Hudson 

 

Senior Warden: WBro Stephen  
Junior Warden: Bro Mike  

2 March 2010 
Dear Bro, 

Summons to Meeting No. 629 – Thursday  11th March 2010, 7.30pm  
The Worshipful Master has directed me to convey his fraternal greetings and summon you to attend a meeting of the 
Lodge to be held in the Collingwood Masonic Centre, Gipps Street, Abbotsford, at 7.30pm, Thursday 11th March 2010 
Please note that the MW Grand Master has given Lodge Devotion permission to change its meeting night to the 
second Thursday each month except January - when there will be no meeting. 

Yours fraternally, 

VWBro Norm Pritchard, PGIWkgs, Secretary 
PO Box 296, St Kilda, 3182 
Phone: 9534 3424, Mobile: 0410 920 065 
Collingwood Centre 9417 6775 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
AGENDA – Meeting will commence at 7.30pm.  
To confirm the minutes of the preceding regular meeting. 
To receive Grand Lodge and private correspondence. 
To pass accounts for payment. 
To receive visitors. 

A talk will be given in the South (see below). 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the first time – Grand Lodge Quarterly Communications to be held on Wednesday, 
17th March, 2010 at 7.30 pm at 300 Albert Street, East Melbourne.  Grand Installation and associated functions are 
listed in the latest Victorian Mason. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the second time. 

Receipt of apologies. 
Proposition of a candidate:  
The Worshipful Master to rise for the third time and close the Lodge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

A talk on Huts Victoria will be given in the South by Sue. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

COMMITTEE of INQUIRY – Tuesday 9 th March 2010 at Gipps Street at 7.00pm 

Followed by a rehearsal of the Third Degree 
ALL brethren that have been elected or invested to office are required to attend.  
All other brethren are most welcome to attend.  Supper will be provided. 


